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10th March 2021 

 
 

Gorokan High School 
St Mary's Primary School – Noraville 

 
ROUTE 79 - AM SERVICE 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Students, 
 
 
Due to roadworks on Louisiana Road - Hamlyn Terrace, from Monday 19th April 2021 Route 79 
will be required to operate the following diversion & revised times. 
 
Route Service 79 will depart Wyong Station at 7:32am and operate 3 minutes earlier via current 
route to Pacific Highway & Figtree Boulevard at 7:44am, continues Pacific Highway, left 
Louisiana Road, right Georgia Drive, left Primrose Drive, left Warnervale Road then 
continues as per current route & times to Lake Haven Shopping Centre. 
 
The diversion will not service Louisiana Road between Georgia Drive & Warnervale Road.  
 
PLEASE NOTE: This is a temporary change and Busways will provide further notification advising 
of a date when the service will return to normal. 
 
For further information please contact Busways Customer Service on 1300 69 29 29.  
Alternatively visit our website at www.busways.com.au 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
BUSWAYS WYONG PTY LTD 
(3053i) RTE 79 735a 118W 
 

http://www.busways.com.au/

